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New York, New York
 Year 10 visit the city that never sleeps

There’s an emotional visit 
to Tyne Cot Cemetery

It’s a hard-knock life for the 
cast of our annual show!

Plus loads more inside!

Meet our barking new 
member of staff!
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Kind regards

Miss M L Litton

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope you enjoy reading the following newsletter, which as always is full of exciting 
articles and updates on the activities of this term, and there have been many. I have 
included as much as I can in my monthly blog. The first half of the term was brought 
to a brilliant end with the annual school production of Annie: what an amazing show. It 
was so professional that it could have been part of the West End schedule. Thanks to all those 
parents who wrote in congratulating the cast and team behind it; all of them were passed 
on. By the time you read this we will have had our celebration of dance and our annual 
Christmas concert: one of my favourites.

The start of the second half of the term saw Year 11 undertake their practice exams. This is a 
stressful time but they managed it well with a maturity we have come to expect from this year 
group. Following their exam fortnight they have returned to their studies and some timetable 
changes with focus and rigour. Well done to all of them.

As many of you will be aware, we were successful with our Free School application for 
Horton Heath Primary and Secondary schools, although there are proposed potential 
location changes. All of the work will be carried out in close collaboration with 
Hampshire County Council, who are currently exploring the option of a new site for 
the secondary school building. Feasibility work is currently being undertaken to look 
at the option of relocating the new school onto land under County Council ownership 
at Woodhouse Lane. This land is currently being considered for a wider 
educational and residential development through the Eastleigh Local Plan process. This 
option for the secondary school is being proposed to ensure delivery of the additional 
secondary school places and will be subject to agreement with the local planning authority. 
We will keep you posted with our progress and any future meetings. What is positive 
is that we will continue to provide places for all linked primary schools.

In addition to this project we have a further application in for approval with the Department of 
Education for a two form entry primary school at Boorley Green. We are awaiting notification of 
an interview and hopefully a successful outcome. More will follow on this.

Finally as many of you are aware we run a School Centred Initial Teacher Training 
programme at the school in partnership with many schools in the area both 
primary and secondary. We recently had the final part of a two stage Ofsted inspection of our 
training provision. It was an excellent outcome. When the report has been finalised it will be 
available as a link on the school website for those parents wishing to read it.

Can I, as always, end by thanking you for your unfailing support and the good wishes I so often 
receive about our students and the work we are doing. I wish you all a fabulous Christmas and new 
year.
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Holly Pepper 7J1

Is National Taekwondo 
Champion in the minus 

34 weight group and has 
competitions in Germany 
and Belgium coming up 

after Christmas.

GOOD LUCK!

Cai McCathie 7J1

Took part in a Regional 
Taekwondo competition in 

November and got 
2 silver medals and 

1 bronze medal.

EXCELLENT!
Jake Harvey 7B2

Is a member of ‘Stagecoach’ 
performing arts club. He has been 

chosen to play the part of ‘Joseph’ in 
their upcoming play ‘Joseph and his 
Technicoloured Dreamcoat’. He has 

also been asked to perform in 
‘Les Miserables’ in 

Shaftsbury London..

WOW!

Sadie Smith 7B2

Came 5th out of 15 in her 
gymnastics competition in 

Honiton.

WELL DONE!

Poppy Jay Watkins 8A2

Has been selected, for the second year 
running, for the Hampshire Under 13 

Girls Cricket Squad. She had a fantastic 
season last year and has been selected 
for EPP, the county's Emerging Players 
Programme, which is a programme for 

players who are deemed to have a 
possible elite future in cricket. Only 4 
girls from the county were selected.

FANTASTIC!
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The Belgium trip all in all, was a great experience. It was a very emotional trip at times, but I had great fun as 
well. The places we went to were not only moving but eye opening, as we saw the scale of the sheer amount of 
lives that were lost during World War One. When the group went to Tyne Cot cemetery, the resting place of over 
11,000 servicemen, it was very moving and made us feel grateful to the brave soldiers who gave their lives for 
their country’s wellbeing. The Memorial also showed how many different nations took part in the war to help 
out Britain. I was very honoured on the Sunday night, as I, Verity Smith and Constance Smith laid the wreath at 
the Menin gate ceremony which has happened every night since World War One, apart from when the 
Nazis occupied the area in World War Two. The ceremony was held in a beautiful town called 
Ypres. Overall I loved the trip and it was a great experience which I would love to do again. 

By Joe Parkinson

Battlefields Trip to belgium

Tyne Cot Cemetery



On Wednesday 2nd November 9 iStudents and Mrs Broadribb 
travelled to the Stroud School in Romsey to take part in a digital 
leaders 'Kidsmeet'.  Joining students from 11 other schools we 
took part in technology and IT inspired workshops.
The day was a great chance to broaden our view of 
technology and we were hugely inspired with new ways to extend 
our use of technology to further our learning. It was also a lovely 
experience where we could meet similar technology groups 
and find out about how other schools use technology in their 
education. It was creative, innovating but, most of all,  fun!

Megan Roberts

As part of this year’s ‘Shakespearience’ project, year 9 
Drama students were treated to a workshop led by Lewis
 and Lucy from The Berry. After a whistle stop tour of the plot 
of ‘The Tempest’, students had the opportunity to practically 
explore Shakespeare’s language to work out how it could 
be performed. The workshop culminated with a whole 
group performance of the storm which leaves 
Alonso and his kinsmen ship-wrecked on Prospero’s 
island. Five lucky Wildern students also had the 
opportunity to participate in The Berry’s production of 
‘The Tempest’ on 17th November along with students from 
Hounsdown and Toynbee School.

Mrs Duncombe

On 10th October, we at Wildern were very excited to welcome 
our newest member of staff, Rufus the dog. A handsome and 
friendly chap, Rufus has been extremely popular already with staff 
and students alike, but alongside his likeability factor there are also 
a multitude of benefits to having Rufus work with us at Wildern. 
Working solely in the Hub, where access can be monitored, Rufus will 
work with a variety of students, supporting those who may struggle 
with social skills or need support with emotional, learning or 
behavioural difficulties. The arrival of Rufus brings a 
variety of new opportunities for our students, which we are 
very proud to be able to offer and we are very much looking 
forward to seeing what Rufus gets up to in the near future!
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On a beautifully hot and sunny late September day, Team Wildern landed at Stuttgart airport and made 
the short train transfer to Eastleigh’s twin-town, Kornwestheim. In our party were thirty-six Wildern School 
athletes from Years 8 and 10, proudly led by the linguist Mr Horton, the athlete Mr Pike and the all-rounder 
Miss Stride. We were about to take part in an Olympic-style sporting extravaganza, hosted by our partner 
school, the Ernst Sigle Gymnasium, and attended by three hundred youngsters from schools in Germany, 
Spain, France and England. 

On Thursday 29th September all the teams gathered in the foyer of the town hall to be greeted by the 
mayor of Kornwestheim, Dietmar Allgaier. Before making his speech, the Mayor invited Mr Horton to 
interpret his words into English and then into Spanish for the international guests. Contemplating a future 
career in the United Nations assembly, Mr Horton, took the microphone and pulled off a running multi-lingual 
translation. The Mayor’s speech highlighted the way in which sport fosters international understanding, 
bringing together so many people from different countries and cultures. He keenly anticipated four days of 
intense but harmonious sporting competition. 

On Friday morning, all athletes and spectators met at the main sports arena in Kornwestheim. Following the 
entertaining performance of an Abba medley by the German school band, there were some short speeches, 
including one from the visiting Mayor of Eastleigh, Cllr. Des Scott. Then a student from each country took to 
the podium and read out the Olympic oath in the respective languages. Well done to Wildern’s Holly Wookey 
who had learnt her words and did not need a script. Finally, the Olympic flame was lit and a great cheer went 
up as the event was declared officially open by the host school’s Headteacher, Christoph Mühltaler.

In the first event, Year 8 sprinter, Emily Eades Scott, raced to an emphatic victory in the 100 metres and 
earned Wildern the first gold medal of the games. Luke Pardoe and Maddie Cooper also ran their way to Gold 
in the 800 metres. Our powerful relay teams cleaned up gold medals in three of the four age groups. The 
climax to the Year 10 boys’ relay was particularly memorable with Jack Renshaw running a fantastic final leg 
with skill and determination. 

Away from the running track, Year 8 student, Harry Crosby was causing gasps of astonishment from the 
crowd as he won Gold in both Long Jump and High Jump, outjumping his own height with a Personal Best. 
The day ended with the volleyball tournament in the local sports halls. This was not our strongest event,  but 
the Year 10 boys did still secure a Bronze medal.

For the second day, the focus shifted to the municipal swimming baths with Team Wildern confident of 
its female potential in the pool. Our early optimism was soon rewarded as Year 10 girls Izzie Grogan and 
Katie Osborne glided their way to gold medals. This success was matched by the Year 8 girls with Gold 
performances from Izzie Hinkley and Lydia Parker. Our girls relay teams in each year group also gained gold 
medals.
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The final day of competition began in the sports hall with basketball, where the Year 8 boys and girls teams 
both won hard-fought Bronze medals. It was then onto one of our more favoured events, football. After some 
feisty group matches, our boys’ chance of success hinged on that very familiar scenario: a penalty shoot-out 
against the Germans. Just like Waddle and Southgate before them, there were tears of disappointment as 
our national nightmare continued. Our much-fancied Year 10 boys settled for a Silver medal, an achievement 
matched by the Year 8 girls.

And so, after three long days of sporting competition, it was time to change out of our sports kit and head 
to the school hall for the awards ceremony and post-event party. We stood and waited with baited breath as 
German PE teacher and event organiser, Marc Rudolf-Wolke, announced the final medals table. The host 
school had won with a total of 18 gold medals, but Team Wildern came a very respectable third with 16 Golds. 
We had also claimed nine silver and ten bronze medals. 

As the music started, and Harry Crosby was thrown into the air by the same Spanish boys much fancied by 
our year 10 girls, it was time to start enjoying the beat of a massive Euro-disco.

As we reflected on four wonderful days in Germany, it was clear just how much sport had, as promised, 
promoted international understanding. Many Wildern students had struck up friendships with others from 
Germany, France or Spain, which they would continue on social media. Those students learning a foreign 
language at school had enjoyed the opportunity to try out their linguistic skills. 

Our young athletes arrived back home with some sweet memories and medals to treasure for a lifetime.

Mr G Horton



Jessie Traynor

Niamh Maloney

Daniel Davies
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For my Art GCSE I had been studying an artist by the name 
of Kelvin Okafor, copying many of his previous artworks and 
attempting to recreate his style. My art teacher informed me 
of his current exhibition in London that would be running for 
three weeks displaying his current collection of pieces called 
“Interlude”, and so I decided (with my mums permission) to 
head up to London to see the art myself. 
Little did I know my mum had emailed Kelvin Okafor 
prior to our trip and asked if he would be there at any point 

so I could meet him, and as luck would have it the 
Saturday we went was a day of a live drawing 
demonstration and he would be able to meet me. 
We took my unit of coursework, including my 
copy of his work, and he said my skill level was 
amazing and he’d like a picture of it to share on his social 
media. He signed two of his books for both me and my 
teacher and told me to never give up on my dreams 
of artistry. He was one of the nicest people I’ve ever 
met, and I was so overwhelmed when we left the 
gallery I burst into tears.

Charlotte Lidster



Harriet Hinkley

Tyler Marquer
Niamh Miller

Niamh Maloney

Daniel Davies

Faith Wilkinson

Elouise Milward

Elouise Milward

Caitlin Harley

Elouise Milward

Harriet Hinkley
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Congratulations to Year 11 art and photography students who recently sat a 10 hour 
practice exam.  Each student was required to complete 4 areas of preparation work to meet the 4 
assessment objectives.  

AO1 Artists/Photography studies, AO2 initial ideas and exploration of materials and techniques, AO3 
Observational studies and AO4 not only the  final outcome, but the development and refinement 
of the  final outcome.  The exam preparation is of equal value to the final work created in the 10 
hour exam.  

Although the exam felt very daunting, the students rose to the challenge with a very positive 
and hardworking attitude, a credit to themselves!   The work, once marked, will form the basis of 
students coursework and 60% of the their final GCSE grade.  Some amazing pieces can be seen 
here.

Congratulations to all, Mrs Lynch



Hogwarts, Narnia and The Shire –
all exciting lands created from the amazing 
imaginations of their talented authors 
J .K Rowling, C .S Lewis and J. R. R Tolkien. 
 
Fancy being a wizard? Perhaps you’d like to drink 
hot chocolate with the White Witch? Maybe hunt 
some Orcs? 

You can disappear into fantasy fiction and 
live a life you can normally only dream about!

Oliver Delmege, Lydia Parker, 
Emma Plane and Emma Sanders 

We were delighted to be contacted by Waterstones 
Southampton, who wanted to recruit the help of our 
student librarians to ensure that the children’s section in 
their shop very much reflects the tastes of the children 
in Southampton, especially the teen section.  With this 
in mind, we visited the store and gave feedback on their 
current displays and selection of stock being offered.   
The students thoroughly enjoyed the experience and 
appreciated being asked to support their local bookstore

Everybody needs an ‘Emma’ in their School Library.  This was the opening 
sentence that we used when we were asked to submit an application for
 ‘Hampshire School Library Service (SLS) Pupil Librarian of the Year Award 2016’.  
Our student librarians are ‘invaluable’ superstars, who we rely on each day to 
support in the successful running of the LRC and Emma was no exception to 
this.  We were therefore delighted when we were informed that Emma had 
been awarded runner up, winning a book voucher and certificate as well as 
some books for the School LRC.  The award is an acknowledgement of the time 
and effort that Emma puts into her duty each day and we are very proud of her 
achievements.  Well done Emma!
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David Copperfield may well have been Dicken’s favourite novel; it may possibly 
be my own. I feared no novel could stand up to his mightiest creations of Great 
Expectations and Oliver Twist, but David Copperfield certainly holds its own. 
Uriah Heep and Betsey Trotwood are among the finest of Dicken’s characters. 
Love, life, death, debt, betrayal and laughter carry you through a (very long) 
fantastic plot. Will David Copperfield get the happy life he always wanted? 

Mrs Nicholas

Come and visit the LRC during the opening times of 8am - 5pm
Computers are also available 

for Homework

The student judging board for the Hampshire Book Award got to visit the awards ceremony in 
Winchester recently where they met with the winner Jo Cotterill.  The book ‘Looking at the Stars’ tells the 
story of two child refugees fleeing a war torn village from oppressive rulers and reveals the gruelling reality 
that many people, both young and old, have to live in. After hearing about Jo’s life and writing tips we had the 
opportunity to get our books signed. Overall it was a great experience and I hope next year the awards will 
be as good, if not even better.

Matt Bungey

‘I love starting a story and 
not really knowing where it’s 
going. For me, the magic of 
writing is not knowing what’s 
going to come out of your 
imagination next.’

Jo Cotterill
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ALONE is a great book about a boy called Sam and his Dad. They go on a once 
in a lifetime trip however the plane taking them home crashes in a forest and 
Sam is left stranded and alone in the forest. Days pass but no rescue is in sight 
so he has to dig deep to find the courage to survive the gory jungle dangers. He 
has to make a tricky decision…save his friend and face the possibility of death or 
get out alive ALONE….

 Charlie Devitt



At the end of October, Wildern School students showcased their considerable talent 
in a 3 night run of the classic feel-good musical 'Annie'. The process of undertaking a 
whole school musical cannot be under estimated: from applying for performance rights, 
working out how to seamlessly transition between scenes, right the way through to 
achieving memorable performances, every nuance of the show has to be considered, tested 
and then very often reworked! 

Our planning started in April when the Drama and Music department put their heads 
together to work out which musical would best suit our cohort of students. Auditions 
followed in May and the rehearsal process swiftly began in June. Students worked hard over 
the summer holidays learning lines and creating vivid, detailed characters, while the new 
academic year saw all of the finer details such as set, props, costume and lighting being 
arranged.

It  took a team of dedicated and committed students and staff to bring 'Annie' together 
ready for public performance and we would like to extend our thanks to 
everyone involved. We really couldn't do it without each and every one of you!

Mrs H Duncombe
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On Saturday 22nd October 40 year 10 GCSE Geography students 
travelled to the city so great it was named twice; New York, New 
York!

From visiting the Empire State Building at night to see the 
beauty of the city and sheer scale of Manhattan and 
surrounding boroughs to taking the cable car over to Roosevelt 
Island we saw the city from all angles.  
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The urban issues of such a rapidly growing city were considered first hand as we visited the site 
of the 'Yard' the 13 skyscraper complex being built above the Hudson railway yard where the 
air rights alone cost $1billion.  In contrast we walked the Highline, a community project which 
has turned 22 blocks of disused elevated railway track into a beautiful green and cultural space 
full of artwork and planting, which was achieved through people volunteering their time and 
donating to the cause.

No Wildern trip to NYC is complete without a visit to Liberty and Ellis Island and after this we 
spent some reflective time at the 9/11 memorial before walking around the financial district 
and Wall Street.

Each night we ate in restaurants in Times Square enjoying the singing waiters at Ellen Stardust 
and of courses the burgers.  When it came to food, students tried every 'delicacy' from the huge 
pretzels and hot dogs to authentic dunkin' donuts and huge sandwiches!

There has to be a huge shout out to all the student’s on this trip, everywhere we went we were 
praised for your manners, courtesy and brilliant attitudes and you made this trip a total success 
- thank you!

My thanks go to the teachers who gave up their time to support this trip: Mr Hastings, 
Mrs Fearon and Mr Rodriguez. 
 

Mrs K Broadribb



P.E Department

Wildern sports personality awards

Year 9 football

Year 7 football

Wildern Young Sports Ambassadors did a fantastic job running 
the Level 3 Tri-Golf Competition at this year’s Hampshire School 
Games.
The event was attended by 32 Primary Schools from around the 
county, who qualified for the event by competing in their local area 
competitions.
Well done to them for making the event so enjoyable for both 
students and staff. They did such a great job that they have been 
invited to run the event again next year.
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Wildern School hosted another brilliant Sports Personality Awards Evening to 
recognise and celebrate the performances and outstanding achievements of 
Wildern students – past and present.
The evening was made even more special by the attendance of Aaron Phipps, 
who gave a truly inspiring speech.
The GB Wheelchair Rugby Paralympian is probably best known, for not only 
being the first disabled person to climb Kilimanjaro unaided, but for doing so 
on his hands and knees.
Thanks again to Aaron who helped to make the evening really special and 
memorable and thanks also to all those Wildern students who continue to 
impress us all with their talents and achievements.

Wildern Young Sports Ambassadors

The year 9  team played really well at the first ever Barton 
Peveril Six-a-Side Football tournament.

Wildern took along two strong teams who both showed some 
fantastic team and individual performances. Both teams -
Wildern A and Wildern B - made it through to the semi finals, 
without losing a single game.

Wildern B team were the eventual Tournament winners, with the 
A team coming third. Well done to both teams.

Thanks also to ex-student Alex Thompson for his help with the 
teams.

The Year 7 Football team have won 2 out of 2 games so far 
this year. Both the games were won 4-0. They have two more 
fixtures coming up over the next couple of weeks. Well done 
boys – a great start – keep it up!
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Wildern sports personality awards

On the morning of Monday 19th September, a German coach 
arrived at Wildern School. In the presence of many local 
dignitaries and pupils from both Wildern and Shamblehurst 
schools, the Olympic flame was officially handed over to our 
partner German school. Remarkably, over the course of the next 
ten days, German volunteer students acted as torch bearers and 
ran the Olympic torch for 900 kilometres through England, France 
and Germany. The arrival of the torch at its final destination of 
Kornwestheim coincided with the start of the Olympische Spiele der 
Partnerschulen (Partner Schools’ Olympic Games see pg 8 for full story).

Olympic Torch

The U13 Girls Football team team played their first ever game on grass on 
Wednesday, against a very experienced team from St George's School.
Although they didn't win the game, there were some very pleasing 
individual and team performances and they certainly created chances to 
score. Definitely a team to watch!

Well done girls and good luck in your future games.

U13 Girls football

Another great start to D of E this year with our biggest ever cohort of 45 Year 10 
students. Led by Miss Burton, Mr Hodgson, Dr Wilson, Mrs Hart and Mr Bateman, 
the groups have been on their first day walk in and around Queen Elizabeth Coun-
try Park, as they learned basic compass and navigation skills. 

For their next trip they will be going to the New Forest, learning important camp skills in preparation for 
their practice weekend up on the South Downs and their D of E Assessment weekend back in the New 
Forest later next year.
 

All the groups made a great first impression, so hopefully this good positive 
attitude will lead to another successful year of Wildern D of E students passing their Bronze Award. 

The Netball teams this year have been working hard at training 
and playing extremely well, whilst showcasing the new dresses! 

The U14s won their first match of the season against Toynbee, 
with Mia Wood being named player of the match. 

The U12s have had a great start to the season for a new team, 
with a Win under their belts and with Holly O'Keefe being named 
player of the match against Toynbee. 

The U13s are concentrating on gelling as a team, whilst the U16s 
are working together on new set plays for the upcoming season. 

Well done so far to all the players and good luck for the rest of 
the season!



WILDERN LEISURE CENTRE 
WILDERN LANE
HEDGE END SO30 4EJ

TEL:01489 787128
EMAIL: LEISURE@WILDERN.HANTS.SCH.UK
WWW.WILDERNLEISURECENTRE.CO.UK

FITNESS CLASSES MAIN POOL LEARNER POOL FITNESS SUITE
6pm - 6:45pm          X-biking
7pm - 8pm                Boxercise
8:10pm - 9:10pm   Zumba

6:45am - 9am             Adult lane swim
11am - 1pm                  Public Swim
4:30pm - 5:30pm       Fun session
7pm - 8pm                   Ladies only swim
8pm - 9:30pm              Adult lane swim

11am  - 1pm           Family swim 
1:30pm - 3pm        Family swim

7am - 9:45pm

3pm - 3:45pm         Aqua Therapy
7pm - 8pm                Bootcamp

6:45am - 9am              Adult lane swim
11am - 1pm                  Public swim

1:45pm - 4:30pm   Family swim 7am - 9:45pm

3:45pm - 4:45pm   Yoga
6pm - 7pm                Boxercise
7:10pm - 7:55pm   X-biking

11:30am - 12:30pm  Fun session
7pm - 8pm                    Public swim
8pm - 9:30pm             Adult lane swim

2:30pm - 4:30pm   Family swim 6am - 9:45pm

6:10pm - 6:55pm   X-biking
7:15pm - 8:15pm   Boxercise
8:20pm - 9:20pm   Yoga

6:45am - 9am              Adult lane swim
11am - 1pm                  Public swim
6pm - 7pm                    Public swim
8pm - 9pm                    Adult lane swim

11am - 1pm            Family swim
1:30pm - 3pm         Family swim

7am - 9:45pm

7:30am - 8:15am   Swimfit 11am - 1pm                  Public swim
4:30pm - 5:30pm       Fun session
7pm - 8pm                    Public swim
8pm - 9:30pm             Adult lane swim

11am - 1pm            Family swim
1:30pm - 3pm         Family swim

6am - 9:45pm

9am - 11am                  Public swim 9am - 11am            Family swim 8am - 12pm

3:45pm - 4:45pm   Yoga
6pm - 7pm                Boxercise
7:10pm - 7:55pm   X-biking

11:30am - 12:30pm  Fun session
7pm - 8pm                    Public swim
8pm - 9pm                    Adult lane swim

2:30pm - 4:30pm   Family swim 6am - 8:45pm

6:10pm - 6:55pm   X-biking
7:15pm - 8:15pm  Boxercise

6:45am - 9am              Adult lane swim
11am - 1pm                 Public swim
6pm - 7pm                    Public swim
8pm - 9pm                    Adult lane swim

11am - 1pm            Family swim
1:30pm - 3pm        Family swim

7am - 8:45pm

11am - 1pm                Public swim
4:30pm - 5:30pm       Fun session
7pm - 8pm                  Public swim
8pm - 9pm                  Adult lane swim

1am - 1pm               Family swim
1:30pm - 3pm        Family swim

6am - 8:45pm

9am - 11am                Public swim 9am - 11am            Family swim 8am - 12pm

Christmas Holidays 
at Wildern Leisure Centre
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8 - 14yrs 9am - 4:30pm
£18 per day, £75 for the whole week
All staff qualified & DBS checked.

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd/Wed 28th - Fri 30th Dec
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T
31
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Monday 2nd Closed Bank 
Sunday 1st Closed New Years day

Sunday 25th Closed Christmas day
Monday 26th Closed Boxing day

Tuesday 27th Closed  Bank holiday

leisure centre is closed bank holidays
timetable is subject to change

19th Dec 2016 -
2nd Jan 2017
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Wildern Leisure Centre’s fitness suite will be undergoing a complete 
refurbishment. A full timetable of what will happen and when will be 
published shortly once key dates have been finalised.
Follow Wildern Leisure Centre on Twitter or Facebook for details and updates.
F: www.facebook.com/WildernLeisureCentre      T: WildernLeisure@w_leisure

Gym Refurbishment coming soon.

SPECIAL OFFER
NO JOINING FEE 

FOR NEW MEMBERS SAT 7TH 
JAN

Monday 2nd closed Bank Holiday


